
March 15, 1974 
 
Dear Professor Mora, 
 
I would like to thank you for your kindness in reading a paper for the Fullerton Club. 
From all [regards?] the evening was quite successful. 
 
I would also like to express my regrets for not being able to attend. I had gone to 
Washington with the hope of being able to return in time for your paper but events 
conspired to keep me there beyond a time when I could have made it back for your 
talk. 
 
Again, many thanks. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Signatura] 
 


